Dear students,

no transfers between study groups within the subject Pathological Anatomy, which are not
officially approved by the study department, will be accepted. The student is obliged to
complete practical lessons with the study group to which she/he is assigned. The assigned
study group is the same for subjects from each year.

If a student has enrolled in two subjects, that take place at the same time for a given year, she/he
must decide on one that she/he will complete in the given AY.

For exceptional cases, which will be assessed individually, and for all Erasmus students, an
individual practical lesson is set aside in the schedule.

Please respect this decision.
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